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SHARING THE GOOD NEWS FROM OUR FELLOWSHIPS IN AND AROUND LONDON

God is moving in Central London! 

London teens are growing fast!

While they were worshiping the Lord and 

fasting, the Holy Spirit said, “Set apart for 

me Barnabas and Saul for the work to which 

I have called them.” So after they had fasted 

and prayed, they placed their hands on them 

and sent them off.  Acts 13:3 

The whole assembly became silent as they 

listened to Barnabas and Paul telling about 

the miraculous signs and wonders God had 

done among the Gentiles through them. 

 Acts 15:12 

The  members of the newly formed Central 
Region would like to thank the London Church 
for praying for us and sending us off at the end of 
the last London-wide service! Mohan Nanjundan 
and Adrian Hill reminded us through their faithful 
prayers that God is with us, and they inspired 
us to continue preaching the Word boldly in the 
city centre. 

Our fi rst month of services has been very 
encouraging, with over 40 people attending 
each week and numerous bible studies starting! 
All our services have been geared toward visitors 
so that the songs, communions and sermons will 
encourage them to further explore a relationship 
with God. So far Mohan, Malcolm, Andrew 
Agerbak, Adrian, and Mike Desouza have come 
to preach, and they’ve all done a fantastic job of 
relating the Gospel to student and professional 
life! We look forward to having them back soon. 
We’re still calling any disciple who works or 
studies in Zone 1 to invite their colleagues to our 
services: every Sunday afternoon at 4pm, at the 
Seven Dials Club in Covent Garden. 

Please continue to pray for us! As we follow 
God’s vision for us, we’re greatly encouraged by 
all the support we get from the church. Thank 
you so much, and to God be all the glory! 

Ian Mohlie & David Kaner

As we move into the last few weeks of 2009 it is 
so encouraging to see how God has worked this 
year in the London-wide teen ministry.

The year started with Rebekah Ghalustians 
being baptised in the Riverside followed by 
Ella Agerbak (Northwest), Shakira Bullen 
(East), Gislene Fernandez (Northwest), Tosin 
Sowoolu (Southeast), Niyi Oyeleye (South), Priya 
Nanjundan (West) and Hannah Desouza (East).  
We are so excited that these eight young people 
decided to give their lives to God.  

We know he has great plans for them!

We were blessed in the summer with the largest 
teen camp in recent years as we concentrated 
on the theme ‘Dying to Live’.  Many teens were 
inspired to draw closer to God through that 
camp.

In the various sectors a talent show was 
organised to raise money for HOPE worldwide, 
serving activities arranged to help others and 
show appreciation, several London teens 
attended Hope Youth Corps, hosted in the UK 

for the fi rst time.  God has used teens in a great 
way this year.

The London teen meetings held on the last 
Sunday of the month continued to fl ourish with 
70 - 80 teens attending.  The next one will be 
3pm on 29th November and will be organised 
by the Riverside.

I want to thank all the parents of teens, the 
teen leaders, workers and volunteers who have 
poured their hearts out for the London teens.  
The whole of the London church salutes you, 
thank you!

Adrian Hill (Youth and Family Minister)

Teens from all sectors supported the East Charity 
Talent Show in aid of HOPE Worldwide


